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Dear Parent, 
 
Re: Re-opening of ICC to all students in September 
 
We are pleased to say that we are re-opening at the start of the new term to all students. We very much 
look forward to welcoming our students back.  
 
Government guidance has meant that there are some significant changes to daily routines. I have tried 
to capture these for you and for all the students in a series of presentations (one for each year group) to 
be found here: (you tube link)  
 
Key aspects that apply to all students are:  
 

• You should walk or cycle to school and avoid public transport wherever possible 

• You will be with your year group and should not mix with those in other year groups 

• You have an allocated entrance, stairway, toilets and social spaces you must remain in and you 
will be taught in a limited number of classrooms 

• All rooms allocated to a year group will be signposted with their tie colour 

• You should sanitize your hands on entry to school and on entry to all classrooms 

• Uniform is as normal – please wear the correct colour tie 

• You should bring in your own equipment  

• PE and dance require only trainers 

• Free school meals will be provided otherwise you should bring a packed lunch 

• Lockers will not be able to be used, unfortunately 
 
The presentations give much more detail and I would urge you to watch them with your child. Please get 
in touch with us if you have queries about this. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Rob Corbett, Headteacher 
 


